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Weekly News 

This week our summer after school sports clubs have started. Thursday afternoon was orienteering and all the 
children had a great time outside enjoying the fresh air. 

On Wednesday, some of the Year 6 children went to Idsall for a netball tournament—they came first overall 
which was a great achievement as most of them had never played before! They will now progress to the School 
Games final later on in the summer term. 

Well done to all the stars of the week this week and everyone who has had a lunchtime award. This week’s tidy 
classroom winners were Y2 and Go Noodle was Reception. 

We would also like to welcome our new  Catering Manager Miss Swinscoe who will be starting with us on 22nd 
April. Look out for some new menus coming soon! 

Have a great weekend! 

 

15th April 2024                                               Dinner menu: 15/04/24 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

Y4 have swimming every week on Friday afternoons. Please ensure they have their kit with them. Thank you. 

Y1  have forest school on Wednesday (17th). Please ensure children have their waterproofs and wellies with 

them. A change of clothes might be advisable as it is quite muddy out there! 

A reminder that the school day times are as follows; registration is at 8.45am but gates open at 8.30am. Finish 

time is 3.20pm. 

YR Phonics Stay and Play session is on Tuesday morning at 9am. Look forward to seeing Reception parents and 

grandparents there. 
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Monday Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y1 & Y6 Mass in Church 9.30am 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

YR Phonics Stay and Play 9am 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y1 Forest School 

Y6 Tennis at BES 2-4.30pm 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Attendance for w/c 08/04/24 = 96.4% 

Reception 93.7% 

Year 1 99.2% 

Year 2 96.3% 

Year 3 97.6% 

Year 4 95.6% 

Year 5 95.3% 

Year 6 98.1% 

Whole school attendance this year = 95% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes 
on your special day! 

  YR—Bertie 

Y5—Ellie 

Y4—Myah 

Catholic Life 

Annunciation of the Lord  

Feast day 25th March transferred to 8th April due to Easter              

celebrations.  

O God, who willed that your Word should take on the reality of      

human flesh in the womb of the Virgin Mary, grant, we pray, that we, 

who confess our Redeemer to be God and man, may merit to         

become partakers of hid divine nature. Who lives and reigns with you 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God for ever and ever. 

Amen  



Stars of the Week! 

Reception 

Rosie 

Rosie has returned after half term wonderfully. She has had her eye on star of 
the week for quite awhile and this week she truly deserves it. Rosie has       
impressed both Mrs Shimmons and Mrs Beaman with her writing, phonics and 
maths. Rosie has made good choices, been a super sitter on the carpet and a 
great friend this week and we have really noticed. Well done Rosie, we hope it 
continues. You are a star!  

Year 1 

Alfie 

We have chosen Alfie who has impressed us all this week with his amazing 
maths skills. When we were doing a collaborative activity, Alfie worked well 
and was able to decide which concrete equipment would best help him with 
the maths he was working on. Alfie then went on to show amazing fluency and 
reasoning skills in his calculations; showing great accuracy himself and also 
helping others. Well done Alfie. 

Year 2 

Harry E 

Harry E is year 2’s star of the week. He’s been trying really hard in class,        
focusing and listening to advise from adults and inputting this into his work. He 
has particularly been working hard on his reading at home and reading with 
Mrs Massey every day, the progress is really starting to show, and we are so 
proud of Harrys’ achievement's. Keep going Harry, you CAN do it!  

Year 3 

Henry 

Henry is a quieter member of our class, but his hard work does not go             
un-noticed. Henry always follows our learning behaviours and is a role model 
to others. Henry has worked more independently this week and it's great to 
see his confidence grow. Well done Henry.  

Year 4 

Saffie 

This week’s star of the week goes to Saffie. Saffie always works hard and gives 
her all to everything she does. She shows all our school values, but particularly 
being ready and respectful. Saffie joins in with all our class discussions and 
shares her fantastic knowledge with the class. Well done Saffie, we think you 
are faaaaantastic.  

Another shout out for year 4 goes to Parker B for his incredible handwriting. 
Parker has been working extremely hard to improve his handwriting and it is 
really showing in his work. Well done Parker, keep it up.  

Year 5 

Harrison 

Harrison. Harrison has really stepped it up and started the term well. We have 
noticed a positive attitude towards his learning and a better appreciation of 
other around him. His ability to contribute and focus on his maths and          
independent writing has been noticeable and he has also stood out in our 
weekly PE lesson on running in different tempos.  

Year 6 

Jackson 

Jackson is our star of the week this week. Jackson is such a kind and thoughtful 
member of the class who comes into school with a smile every day. He is a 
good friend to others and it is so lovely to watch him play and interact with 
others. We were blown away this week by Jackson’s mathematical reasoning 
and feel that he should be really proud of how far he has come this year!! 
Keep up the hard work Jackson, you are fantastic!  


